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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

As a mother of two and community leader, school safety is extremely important to 

me. I’m writing today in support of HB3101. The correct and prompt response to 

school emergencies can save lives, and the app-based silent alarm outlined in this 

bill is a necessary tool for our classrooms. As we tragically learn, in tragedy after 

tragedy, the systems we currently have in place are not sufficient. This thoroughly 

researched, cost-effective solution will standardize a more efficient, silent response to 

emergency situations that will most certainly save lives. It’s the least we can do for 

our kids and school staff.  

 

Warmly, 

Jenny Richardson 

Bend, OR 


